
e Bleck  Engineering Company Inc. 
professional engineers 

February 16, 1976 

Mr. Martin L. Cassell, Chairman 
Plan Commission 
Village of Barrington Hills 
112 Algonquin Road 
Barrington, Illinois 	60010 

Re: 	Mizock's Estates 
Subdivision 

Dear Mr. Cassell: 

The second review of the preliminary plat of subdivision 
for Mizock's Estates showed the following items from our 
letter of February 5th have not been complied with at this 
date: 

Item 2. Bearings are not shown on the 	-9,0 LLE--  
subdivisions boundary. 

Item 7. Property lines are not at right 	n//c7c-t-2c  -- 
angles to the straight street 
lines or radial to curved street 
lines. 

We also noted a ten feet wide public utility easement 
has been indicated across the lots within the subdivision and 
one lot outside the subdivision. 	We bring your attention to 
the fact that the easement across the lot outside the subdi-
vision will require a separate document to perpetuate the 
easement. 

Very truly yours, 

BLECK ENGINEERING CO., INC. 

REL:db 

cc: 	Mr. Phillip P. Mizock 
1490 Miner Street 
Des Plaines, Illinois 	60016 
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